
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

3rd Grade 10/1/21

Teacher’s Message/Announcements

● Please send a clean mask with your child every day and a water bottle.

Thank you.

● Please do not send any nut products this year. Thank you.

● The October scholastic news in your child’s Friday Folder

● Important upcoming dates
○ October 4th is Blue and Gold Day
○ October 11th - no school

● Contact us:
○ Ms. Grassi - k.grassi-mikell@cvillecatholic.org
○ Mrs. Kelliher - s.kelliher@cvillecatholic.org

English Language Arts

This week we started our new unit on sentences. We worked on summaries as we read Robert
and the Troublesome Tuba. We continued on with our writing project and handwriting. I had to
be away on Friday so I will get spelling tests returned on Monday.

Next week we will be continuing on with our novel study, cursive, and prompt writing. We will be
finishing our novel study. A study guide will come home on Tuesday and the test will be
Thursday. Our reading comprehension strategy will be sequencing.

Religion

This week the students rocked their Unit 1 test. We also reviewed the rosary as today starts the
month of the Rosary.

Next week, we will be finishing up a review of the rosary and starting Unit 2 - learning about how
we celebrate our faith.

Math
This week we are continuing to learn about place value through the ten thousands place and
will continue with comparing and ordering these numbers using the greater than, less than, and
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equal to symbols. We are rounding two and three digit numbers to the nearest ten.

Next week we will learn about rounding numbers to the nearest hundred and thousands place.
We will also review place value, comparing and ordering numbers up to the ten thousands
place.

Homework:The math homework will be in their blue homework folder, and please look over their
agenda for their math assignments on Monday and Wednesday afternoon.

Science
This week we will learn about the building blocks of plant and animal cells, the scientific method,
and vocabulary for living organisms. Our project will include observing the stages of the plant
life cycle, and the process of photosynthesis.

Next week we'll be learning about plant and animal life cycles. Our vocabulary will include the
stages in a life cycle and the process of metamorphosis by completing a project on the life cycle
of a ladybug.

Social Studies

This week students will learn about the Mississippi River, Rio Grande River, Rocky Mountains,
and the Appalachian Mountains. We are also learning for our Spanish Heritage month about
Honduras’s rainforest animals and designing our rainforest door themes.

Next week we will learn about the Five Great Lakes, and their location in the United States. We
will be introduced to our next continent South America.




